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Dear Sir/Madam
I am bit concern that the Government is now going to penalise us more by charging us poor
 people who got up to work and earn money for themselves  instead going the Centrelink to
 claim dole .
I think that this is unfair for me and others who are driving for uber  and getting paid for the
 service and then come the power of B to collect or charge more fee etc.
At present we are working for ourselves and doing more for the community by providing a
 service and not asking Government to pay us  as we pay the government enough money for the
 vehicle Registration and CTP and why  you guys want to increase . Do you want me to go on
 dole  No you don’t want us to go on dole so please let us free of these extra burden of paying
Thanking you in advance
God bless
B Nair
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